
 

Topic 

 
This week we have been taking part in a 

Wider Perspectives project with some 

students from Hope University. We 

have recapped learning about our 

Mental and Physical Health listening to 

the stories ‘The Colour Monster’ and 
‘While We Can’t Hug’. We also thought 

of different exercises we could do and 

foods we could eat to stay healthy.  

Mathematics and Literacy 

In Maths this week we have been learning all about symmetry. We played the Topmarks 

Symmetry game to develop our knowledge https://www.topmarks.co.uk/symmetry/symmetry-

matching. We have also been recapping doubling, we placed spots on ladybirds and then 

doubled the original amount.  

We have been expanding our knowledge of minibeasts with a shared read of a minibeast 

Encyclopaedia. We developed our awareness of how encyclopaedias are used. We have also 

been developing our Phonic knowledge by practising recognising all of the sounds that we 

have learnt with our Phonics group.   

Parent’s comments on learning this week:  

As we are unable to send out our weekly 

information in the children’s individual books, we 
would love you to share your comments with us 

via email to: reception@st-

margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk Please feel 

free to share comments, photos and anything 

your child has been doing at home that we can 

share in Reception. 

Homework 
 

Please access the Virtual Classroom. 

Please practise ‘Fred Talk’  
You could Fred Talk some minibeast 

related words e.g. wing, leg, fly, crawl, 

hop, jump, leap, wiggle, squirm, spin, web 

 

Thank You 

 

Date given: Friday 30th April 2021 

Dear Parents and 

Carers 

Please ensure that you are 

accessing the virtual classroom 

with your child every week. It is 

important that your child 

continues to practise the 

Phonemes that they are learning 

in school. 

Many Thanks! 

Please remember 

to return on or 

before Thursday. 
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